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Hillman, Brett - FS, NH

From: Nelson, Kurt I <kurt.nelson@eversource.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 8:39 AM
To: Hillman, Brett - FS, NH
Cc: Friend, Ashley C; Fennell, Jeremy D; Tracy Tarr; Jake Tinus; Sherrie Trefry
Subject: RE: Eversource X178 Consultations

Hi BreƩ,  
 
We can certainly provide the results of the IPac consultaƟon for the X-178-2.   
 
I’m cc ing Jeremy Fennell (Eversource) and Jake Tinus and Sherrie Trefry from VHB regarding the status of the IPac 
consultaƟon for the X-178-1.    
 
We are a liƩle uncertain ourselves how this transiƟon is going to play out.  
 
Thanks.  
 
 
 

From: Hillman, Brett - FS, NH <brett.hillman@usda.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 8:12 AM 
To: Nelson, Kurt I <kurt.nelson@eversource.com> 
Subject: Eversource X178 Consultations 
 
EVERSOURCE IT NOTICE – EXTERNAL EMAIL SENDER **** Don’t be quick to click! **** 
 
Do not click on links or attachments if sender is unknown or if the email is unexpected from someone you know, and 
never provide a user ID or password. Report suspicious emails by selecting ‘Report Phish’ or forwarding to 
SPAMFEEDBACK@EVERSOURCE.COM for analysis by our cyber security team.  

Hi Kurt, 
 
I’m the Wildlife Biologist tasked with reviewing the Eversource X178-2 project. It looks like the plan is for GZA to 
handle the IPaC and Section 7 consultation workload, which is fine. I would just ask for the opportunity to review 
those documents once they’re available, and we’ll also need to add that documentation to the project record. 
 
Also, are you also involved with the X178-1 project? I had been working with Robert Goulet of the Army Corps on 
the consultation, but never received any documents and I believe he is now on a detail. 
 
Thanks! 
Brett 
 

 

Brett Hillman (he/him/his) 
Wildlife Biologist 

Forest Service 
White Mountain National Forest, Pemigewasset Ranger District 

p: 603-536-6127 
brett.hillman@usda.gov 
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71 White Mountain Drive 
Campton, NH 03223 
www.fs.usda.gov 

   

Caring for the land and serving people 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any 
unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and 
subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the 
sender and delete the email immediately.  

This electronic message contains information from Eversource Energy or its affiliates that may be 
confidential, proprietary or otherwise protected from disclosure. The information is intended to be used 
solely by the recipient(s) named. Any views or opinions expressed in this message are not necessarily 
those of Eversource Energy or its affiliates. Any disclosure, copying or distribution of this message or the 
taking of any action based on its contents, other than by the intended recipient for its intended purpose, 
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and 
delete it from your system. Email transmission cannot be guaranteed to be error-free or secure or free 
from viruses, and Eversource Energy disclaims all liability for any resulting damage, errors, or omissions. 


